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Dear Haines Borough Administration and Haines Assembly Members,  

We need to have more discussions as a community about the future of the Lutak
Dock. Anyone living along the highway and in town along the ore transport route
would be severely impacted by mining trucks transporting ore to Lutak Inlet.  

We need to have more discussions about transforming the Haines Highway scenic
byway and bald eagle preserve into a haul road. We need to talk about impacts to the
commercial fishing industry and tourism industry. 

The Lutak dock rebuild approved by community members was to rebuild the dock for
safety reasons, not to transform Lutak inlet into an ore transfer site. Please don't rush
this process in the interest of saving money. 

In the interest of representing a wider range of community members, as opposed to
foreign mining interests, I implore you to please take no action on phase 3 of the
Lutak Dock. Let's discuss things openly, and give this latest concept the transparent
public process it deserves. 

Thank you for your service to this community and your thoughtful consideration,
Macky Cassidy
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